
MARK 0 . HATFIELD 

GOVERNOR 

Dear Vic: 

OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR 

STATE CAPITOL 

SALEM 

May 25, 1959 

It had been my hope to top off the conclusion 
of the 1959 legislative session with a coffee 
for the five "White Shirts" for whom I gained 
even more admiration during the session than I 
had when it began. You grew tremendously in 
stature as you applied scholarship, leadership, 
and perserverance to the tax program and other 
matters on which you worked. 

You are precisely the kind of young, personable, 
articulate, able businessman we need on a 
continuing basis through the legislature to 
chart Oregon's course for the decades to come. 
Please do file for renomination and join us 
again in 1961. I will do everything I can to 
make sure you are returned. 

With warmest personal regards. 

Sincerely, 

Governor 

The Honorable Victor Atiyeh 
7675 S.W. Maple Drive 
Portland, Oregon 



OF"F" ICE OF" T HE GOVER NO R 

S TATE CAPITOL 

SALEM 

The Honorable Victor G. Atiyeh 
7675 S. W. Maple Drive 
Portland , Oregon 


